
 

Letter of Invitation 

Dear                          , 

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we are delighted to extend an invitation for 

you to join us in Hong Kong at the "2nd Frontiers Forum on Next-Generation 

Biomaterials in Dental Medicine 2024" on June 1-3, 2024. This esteemed event is 

organized by the Faculty of Dentistry at the University of Hong Kong, in collaboration 

with the School of Stomatology at Shanghai Jiao Tong University. 

 
The forum aims to gather international experts from various disciplines, including 

regenerative medicine, drug delivery, bioinformatics, and artificial intelligence, to 

share the latest advancements in dental biomaterials and explore innovative approaches 

to advance dental materials research for the benefit of global oral health. We anticipate 

the participation of over 200 delegates from around the world, including key academics, 

emerging researchers, and industry representatives in the field of dental materials. 

 
We are eagerly looking forward to welcoming you to Hong Kong and having you share 

your invaluable insights. 

 

Warm regards, 

Organizing Committee 

2rd Frontiers Forum on Next-generation Biomaterials in Dental Medicine 2024 


